
From: Carroll, John <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/1/2014 9:28:18 AM
Subject: RE: Please advise.

Yes

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Thursday, May 01, 2014 9:14 AM
To: Carroll, John; Mottel, Haley
Subject: Please advise.

Did we remove Rudy Newman from Sumter from the Agency head salary commission?

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
803-767-7583
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